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What have we been learning?  

2.2.19 

This week in English the children have been writing stories based on ‘How to grow a 

dinosaur’ applying commas in lists, question marks and exclamation marks. The 

children have been persevering with their letter formation and handwriting and we’re 

really impressed with the effort they are putting in. 

In Maths we have been looking at arrays and using these and other drawings to 

solve maths problems and reasoning problems.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Daily 10 

We have been spending time this week on our daily 10 revising our 2 times tables 

and working on our 5 times table. We have discussed strategies we use and we have 

gradually got faster. It is great to hear children have been practising at home and 

they are so proud when they can work out the answers quickly. This has really been 

helping them with their multiplication. 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/daily10 

 

In science this week we have been looking at habitats and why animals live where 

they do: thinking about their food, shelter and water.  

 

P.E. 

Now we are half way through the year it may be time to look at your child’s P.E. kit 

to check that trainers, daps and clothes still fit and are in there! 
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Next Week 

 

We will be continuing our stories, applying all our 

learning. 

 

In maths we will be moving on to looking at 

division and grouping to find the answer. We will 

be making links with our multiplication during our 

daily 10. 

 

 

 

 

Important information  

 

Please continue to bring in any mathletics 

certificates for your child to share with Mrs 

Williams. 

 

Mrs Rehman (Miss Pursey) will be back from 

maternity leave on 13th February. I know she is 

very excited about getting to know all the children 

and families. 

 

 

 


